
From: Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 11:46 AM EST 
To: Sullivan, Holly <hollyss@amazon.com> 
CC: Williams, Ardine <ardinew@amazon.com> 
Subject: Re: Looking around the corner 

Holly,

I think that the timing is perfect and meeting at your offices in DC is a great idea.  I can support the process in anyway you

desire.  I have everyone’s contact information. 

Victor 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 27, 2019, at 10:54 AM, Sullivan, Holly <hollyss@amazon.com> wrote:

Hi Victor-

I hope you are well.  I know we are hyper focused on getting through March, but we have more people to meet

and discussions to take place.  I would like to revisit our conversation about getting yourself, Brian Kenner,

MoCo, and Prince George’s County representatives together to discuss regional workforce.  Ideally, we can get

something on the calendar towards the end of March/early April to start the conversations strategically.  Ardine is

actively reaching out and meeting with education stakeholders which can help inform our discussions and it

seems the timing will be perfect to kick off a regional discussion.

 

I would like to get your thoughts on this.  We are happy to host at our DC office or meet elsewhere for this.

 

Thanks!

Holly


